

St. Joseph's RC Primary School St. Joseph's Way Jarrow NE32 4PJ

0191 5364311

www.stjosephsjarrow.co.uk office@stjosephsjarrow.co.uk @stjosephsjarrow

Newsletter no. 5 15th November 2019

Upcoming events

Tuesday 19th November Family Learning 1.00pm

Wednesday 20th NovemberOperation Encompass Drop in
8.30-9.15am Meeting Room

Operation Encompass working with Y3 and Y5 am

Family Learning 1pm

Friday 22nd November Friends Bad Hair Day!

Youth Friday

Shoebox Collection pm

Monday 25th November
Metro Safety Assembly
10.00am

Flu Immunisations pm

Tuesday 26th November Y2 visit to Openzone all day Family Learning 1.00pm

Wednesday 27th November Family Learning 1.00pm

Thursday 28th November Mini Vinnie's Cake Sale

Y5/6 Sportshall Athletics (named children only) pm

Friday 29th November
Advent Mass in Church 9.15

Parents' Evening

Thank you to everyone who came along to our Parents' Evenings on Tuesday and Wednesday. We hope you like the new format - there were some teething troubles but in the main, it seemed a positive experience.

Friends Bad Hair Day

The Bad Hair Day is taking place again this year. Come along with your wackiest and weirdest hairstyles, whilst at the same time raising money for our playground. We are very close to reaching the target needed to begin work on the Junior playground - keep your ears peeled for updates! Remember you can continue to raise money through Easy Fundraising. Simply by buying online, companies give a percentage of the sale to our school. We have raised nearly £400 this way and would love to see it hit the £500 marker over Christmas. Easy!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stjrctyneandwear/

Puppies

As you may have heard, our puppies have been officially named. We now have 'Beau' and 'Autumn' as members of our school. They have already said hello to the children and we are integrating them slowly into our school community.

Shoebox Collection

The shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child will be collected from school next Friday, 22nd November. If you are struggling to fill a box, we are making packs with individual donations. If you have only one small gift to give, please send it into the office. Every little helps!

Operation Encompass

Kerry Leask from Operation Encompass will be in school again this Tuesday. Anyone who would like to speak to her confidentially about concerns over domestic abuse can do so. She will be available in the meeting room from 8.30-9.15am. She will then be working with children from Y3 and Y5 on friendships.

Thanks again for your continued support.

Mr P Craig Headteacher